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TO:  All impacted vibro-meter channel partners, Parker Meggitt  
 
DATE:  Villars-sur-Glâne, Switzerland, 27th March 2025 

 

 

Direct replacement of outgoing CA134 612 by upcoming CA134 613.  

 

Dear customer and valued partner, 

 

We're reaching out to you regarding an accelerometer CA134 from our vibro-meter® product line. 

While we trust that this product has served you well, Parker Meggitt is committed to offering our 

customers the best possible measurement and monitoring solutions, to help you to get the most 

from your machinery. This naturally involves updating and replacing items in our product range. 

Hereby we would like to inform you that we have started a transition from outgoing variant (612) 

towards newly developed variant (613); from PNR 144-134-000-612 to PNR 144-134-000-613. 

New variant will solve mainly internal supply chain challenges and bring more stability into 

production/delivery planning. The transition will be taken in several smaller steps; thus, we are 

issuing this communication to inform you about how do we plan to enroll this change.  

1. We maintain all 612 firm orders already in place 

2. We allow more orders to come in with delivery before Oct 2025 

3. From Oct 2025 we should only confirm order deliveries of 613 

 

Attached is data sheet for the upcoming product.  

 

Should you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact your Parker Meggitt 

representative, who will support you further.  

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Salvatore Valenza               Ondrej Tosovsky  
Sales Manager EMEA                           Senior Product Manager  
Direct:+41 (0)26 407 16 51                                  Direct:    +41 (0)26 407 12 35 

salvatore.valenza@parker.com                            ondrej.tosovsky@parker.com  
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